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Garbage Collection Holidays in 2014-2024
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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS
OF UNINCORPORATED JEFFERSON PARISH AND THE TOWN OF JEAN LAFITTE

Residents of unincorporated Jefferson Parish and the Town of Jean Lafitte should be aware that if one of their bi-weekly garbage collection
days falls on one of the holidays listed below. Garbage will not be collected on the holiday, but will instead be picked up on the next
scheduled garbage collection day for that neighborhood. Garbage should not be placed curbside prior to 4:00 p.m. on the day preceding the
next regularly scheduled garbage collection.

Holidays on which garbage Will Not Be Collected for calendar years 2014-2024 include:

« New Year's Day, January 1st each year

« Martin Luther King Day - the third Monday of January each year
o Mardi Gras Day (Tuesday)

« Independence Day, July 4th each year

« Labor Day - the first Monday of September each year

« Thanksgiving Day - the fourth Thursday of November each year
o Christmas Day, December 25th each year

As a cost saving measure, Jefferson Parish, like many local governments throughout the U.S_, has implemented a garbage collection
schedule that designates seven (7) holidays on which curbside garbage collection will not occur. There will be no make-up collection for the
missed holiday(s). Instead, garbage collection will occur on the next regularly scheduled collection day following the designated holiday.

Please note that on these Holidays, curbside Recycling often DOES occur. Holiday schedules are always advertised via local news outlets.

Also, please check the Parish website for up-to-date info or Call the Department of Environmental Affairs at 504-731-4612.



